FUN-USA appeals for the victims of Harvey, Irma
Dear colleagues, friends, and leaders of organizations, 
The devastation caused by Hurricane Harvey to Texas and adjacent areas, and now, Irma in Florida and vicinity, especially in terms of human suffering and deaths, are heart-breaking to all Americans. The aches and sadness could be felt across the nation and around the world. 

I encourage everyone to show the victims of these disastrous calamities our traditional Filipino spirit of "bayanihan and damayan" (national spirit and compassion) by donating to the American Red Cross. No amount is too big or too small when it comes to giving  a hand to our fellow human beings in pain. 

The modest donation of the Filipino United Network-USA to the American Red Cross is only a micro-mini token of our love, caring, and compassion for our suffering fellow Americans, thousands of them now homeless and  facing an uncertain future. We wish we could do more. 
Let’s all pitch in. 

To donate to the American Red Cross, please click on this link below:

https://www.redcross.org/donate/hurricane-harvey?campname=Harvey&campmedium=aspot
May God bless you and your family. 
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